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Comments: My wife and I have lived in Alaska for 38 years, raised four kids here and now have 6 grandchildren

living in the area.  We all enjoy the our of doors and use snow machines, and ATVs to get around the area.  We

have put many miles on these machines enjoying the outdoors that Alaska provides!!  We now understand that

force has come to bear to restrict our enjoyment by closing down certain portions of the Chugach Forest for those

purposes.  We would like to voice our objection to such restrictions that do not benefit anyone living here but only

tends to pad the egos of those living on the Outside.  If no harm is being done to the environment and no

commercial enterprise is harmed then those restrictions should be abandoned!  I have spent some time working

for the Federal Forest Service and know that it is suppose to be a multiple use organization.  Since there is no

logging going on in this area, about the only thing that is viable is .... recreation.  I would encourage more use,

certainly not less. We now have snow bikes coming on the scene and they are going to put a whole new rider in

the area.  They are slower that snow machines, but much more manageable thus I think this is another

opportunity for those of us who will to enjoy another opportunity to enjoy the outdoors.  After reviewing the

choices of management I would choose option B.... or just leave it alone.  Sincerely Gary and Kathy Moore.


